The ABLTC Foundation is set to host its 18th Annual Silent Auction Spectacular. As a charitable organization,
the Foundation raises funds to support the programs of Alliance for Better Long Term Care. For more than 30
years, the Alliance has worked to enhance the quality of life and health care for residents in long-term care
facilities, assisted living communities, and individuals receiving licensed health care or hospice services at

home. This year's event will take place on Thursday, May 8, from 5:30 p.m. to 10 p.m. at the Warwick Country
Club. Submitted photo, ; .




